
Mill Lane  Enderby  Leicester 

LE19 4LH 

0116 286 2674 

office@dsatdanemill.org 

www.danemill.com 

@DanemillPrimary 
 

Miss T Lawrence 
Acting Headteacher 

  

Mrs J Hickinbottom 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 
 

 
Tuesday 8th February 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
 
RE: Year 4 visit to Enderby Parish Church, Tuesday 8th March PM 
 
 
As part of the Religious Education curriculum the Year 4 children will be visiting Enderby Parish Church on Tuesday 
8th March in the afternoon.   
 
 
During the visit the children will have the opportunity to: 

 Explore the church both inside and outside. 

 Have a talk by someone who works at the church about what happens in a church and events that might 

take place.  

 To listen to some stories.  

 Engage in activities prepared by the church.  

 
The children will be leaving school at 1:30 and arriving back at 3:00 
 
There will be no cost implication for this visit. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher.  
 
Please email the school office (office@dsatdanemill.org) to give your consent by Friday 25th February 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Marsh and Miss Savory 
Year 4 Teachers  
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